
 

 

TriState Riding Club Minutes 

July 21, 2022 

 

Minutes:  Approval of the May minutes was delayed until next meeting to give everyone more 
time to review them. 

Membership: Our membership has reached 116. 

Treasurer’s Report: We have $21,096 in the bank.  Income this month was $6,040 with $1922 
in expenses. 

Western Lessons: Susan reported that the cattle drive lesson next Tuesday has an open space.  
WEC lessons are full.  Our new WEC materials are being used for the JPR. 

English Lessons: Elaine and Judy expressed a big thank you to Hannah Schofield for organizing 
the camp.  There was a general discussion of a more varied camp program for next year 
including some flat work and perhaps a morning camp session for one of the three weeks. 
Dressage lessons are going well.  The Wednesday jumping lesson is not full and may need to be 
cancelled.  For August, a few lessons are set up but not many due to the heat. 

JPR: 

 Liz reported that a lot of work has been done on the trails and they are ready. The course 
will be different this year and not as long as last year.  Start times will be sent out tonight. The 
trails are marked and some of the obstacles are set.  The rest will be set tomorrow. 

 92 entries have been registered and 84 are paid and complete.  Camp Highroad is 
providing the box lunches. 

 There will be 7 baskets to be raffled off and we have 15 sponsors. 

Scholarship: The first participant dropped out part way through the session so the remainder of 
the scholarship was moved to another child whose sister is in the program. 

Sad News:  Patty Tracy’s bother-in-law passed away suddenly.  Donations are asked to be sent 
to Wounded Warriors.  TSRC will make a donation of $100.  

New Business: 

 Fall Party – A fall party will be planned for October.  It may be indoors at Ride on 
Ranch.   

 Christmas Party – We will have a Christmas party at Another Turn. 

Drawing for Free Lesson:  Hila won the drawing. 

 

 


